
 

  

 

 
 

  

DATE: August 17, 2022  

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

  

SUBJECT: Approve Support for SWEP to Partner with the Truckee Tahoe Airport 

District 
 

PRESENTED BY: Kerstin Kramer, Executive Director of Educational Services 

   

  
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Approve Support for SWEP to partner with the Truckee Tahoe Airport District  

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

The Truckee Tahoe Airport Board requests the TTUSD Board to discuss and vote to support 

SWEP’s partnership application. The SWEP application with the Truckee Tahoe Airport District 

will only be considered when endorsed through a formal motion or resolution by the governing 

board of another local public agency with an elected or appointed board.  

 

SWEP’s 2022 Partnership Request is a continuation of the work that SWEP is currently doing 

with the Tahoe Truckee Emission Reduction Partnership with TTAD. To continue our shared 

goal of reducing our local methane and carbon emissions, SWEP has a two-part plan for 2023.  

 

Our first goal is to continue the work of reducing methane emissions and compliance with the 

California state law SB 1383, which requires the recovery of all edible food by 2025. Our second 

goal is to support school-wide zero waste initiatives. Please see the attached application and 

summary document for specific details. 
 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  None 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Kerstin Kramer, Executive 

Director of Educational Services 

 

Attachments: 

• TTAD Application 2022 

• TTAD Sponsorship Request Description 

  



 

  

 

 


